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Robert Cenname, Chief CTTY of

Bureau of the Budget and Management Research BALTIMORE

Room 432. Citv Hall (410) 396-4941 , ot
MEMO

City Council Bill #19-0394-Supplemental General Fund
Operating Appropriation-Police Department

DIATE:

The Honorable President and June 12, 2019
Members of the City Council
Room 400, City Hall

City Council Bill 19-0394 has been introduced for the purpose of providing a supplementary General
Fund appropriation in the amount of $5,000,000 to the Police Department-Service 622 (Police Patrol) to
provide funding for additional operating expenses; and providing a special effective date. The revenue
appropriated per this Ordinance represents funds from the surpluses in Speed Cameras ($3,000,000)
and Red-Light Fines ($2,000,000).

The Department of Finance supports the passage for Council Bill 19-0394.

cc: Henry Raymond
Jeffrey Amoros



